
 

   

 

 

 
MEMBER NOTICE 

2025 U12 CHAMPIONSHIP LOCATION & HOST 

  

Ringette Ontario is pleased to announce that Markham-Stouffville Ringette 
Association will host the 2025 Ringette Ontario U12 Provincial Championship. 
  
The U12 Championships will be hosted by the Markham-Stouffville Ringette 
Association and will feature the U12A, U12B, and U12C divisions with two tiers available 
in each division (pending number of teams registered). This fun and competitive 
four-day event will run from April 3 to 6, 2025. 
 
Registration for this event will open in October 2024 through Ringette Ontario. 
 
Teams will be guaranteed five games, with each team playing one game on 
Thursday, April 3 and then take part in an opening ceremony event that evening.   
 
For more information on this event, please contact RO Operations Director: 
operationsdirector@ringetteontario.com 
 
 


